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INVITATION 
 

We are pleased to invite you  
 

to a workshop 
 

which takes place on 29th August 2018 (Wednesday) at 10:00 am till 4 pm 

 on the bank of the Oxbow lake of river Vah in Komárno  

Workshop will be held for the project named „Cross-border network cooperation of stakeholders 
in herbal industry“, project ID: SKHU/1601/4.1/150, supported by INTERREG V-A Slovakia-Hungary 
Cooperation Programme, financed from ERDF, state budgets and partner´s own budgets. Project 
lead beneficiary is „Nemzetstratégiai Kutatóintézet“ (HU), the other partners are "Rába - Duna-Vág 
Korlátolt Felelőségű Európai Területi Társulás“ (HU), „Regionálna rozvojová agentúra Komárno“ (SK) 
and „Velké Kapušany a okolie“ (SK). 

 
The implementation of the project started on 1 June 2017 and will run until 30.9.2018. 

 
The aim of the project is to strengthen cooperation and networking of herbalists, thus improving 
the production of higher production value, thereby increasing the number of disadvantaged 
workers in the industry in target cross-border region. 
 

Workshop programme 
• Presentation of project, its activities, objectives and expected results; 

• Aranyosi Levendula – tasting of lavender syrup;  

• World of roses – Rose-wellness – interactive rose hand bath, gluten-free rose cookies    
      with cardamom, rose syrup with lemon rosehips; 

• Kingdom of poppy seeds – poppy oil, honey with poppy seeds, chocolate money with  
     poppy seeds and poppy seed soaps; 

• I can spice - Slovensko –  tasting of spices; 

• Professional consultancy on topic: 
- Opportunities for cooperation of actors in herbal industry on both sides of the border;  
- Networking of actors in herbal industry. 
 
Participation is free of charge. We are looking forward to your participation!  
  
 
      Ing. Andrea Fialová 
                     directress of RDA Komárno 

 
In Komárno, 15th August 2018 


